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SUCCESSFUL APPEAL AGAINST EXCLUSION
 
Dear 
 
Your appeal has been considered by the Responsible Academic Officer and has been successful.  You 
will be reinstated in your course in Autumn semester 2013.
 
WHAT TO DO NEXT
 

• Go to MyStudentAdmin to check your enrolment as soon as possible
 

• Once you have enrolled you will need to obtain an invoice via MyStudentAdmin.
 

• The last day for enrolment in a subject is 8 March 2013, please contact your Student Centre 
immediately for enrolment in Autumn subjects. If you cannot contact your Student Centre 
please submit an e-request if necessary as soon as possible.

 
• Changes to your enrolment can only be made up to 5pm on Thursday 28 March 2013.

 
Under the terms of the University Rule 10.9, when an appeal is successful students are placed on 
academic caution for the next half year. The requirements of Academic Caution will be sent to you in 
February 2013.
 
If you are unsure about any aspect of your enrolment or the academic caution process, please contact 
the Student Centre responsible for the administration of your course.
 
You are strongly encouraged to seek assistance and advice from Student Service Counsellors (9514 
1177) and your Faculty to ensure you maximise your opportunities for academic success.  If you are 
unsure about any aspect of your enrolment, please contact your Student Centre.
 
Student Administration Unit
Phone:  + (61) 2 9514 1479  
Fax: + (61) 2 9514 1126
Exclusions@uts.edu.au
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